
Governor’s Executive Budget Proposal Includes Funding
to Implement the ICA's Fraud Unit.

January 17, 2025

Phoenix, AZ — Today Governor Hobbs released her FY2026 Executive Budget, which
funds critical programs and efforts protecting Arizona's workforce.

The Executive Budget includes an increase in funding for ten full-time employees (FTEs)
to establish the agency's Fraud Unit. The ICA was directed, by statute, to establish a
Fraud Unit to investigate fraudulent activities, statements, or representations made in
connection with workers' compensation claims.

Arizona continues to experience record-setting growth and attract new businesses. As we
welcome new opportunities and industries to our vibrant state, safeguarding our workforce
becomes not just a necessity, but a cornerstone of maintaining Arizona's status as an
economic leader in the Southwest..

Regards,

The Industrial Commission of Arizona
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